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NEWS RELEASE

The Kenosha County Department of Public Works announces scheduled work to install a culvert pipe across CTH “C” 0.25 miles west of CTH “MB”. The project will require CTH “C” to be closed to traffic from USH 45 to CTH “MB” during construction. CTH “C” will remain open to local traffic only accessing homes, businesses and farms on CTH “C”.
In order to minimize impacts on commuter traffic, the culvert will be installed during the course of one working day beginning at 9:00 AM on Wednesday October 9, 2013 and be completed at approximately 3:00 PM on Wednesday October 9, 2013. CTH “C” will be closed to traffic at the culvert installation site during the installation.
Additional work will be required on Thursday October 10, 2013. However, this work will be completed open to traffic. A single lane closure with flagmen directing traffic will be in place.  Motorists are asked to use caution while driving through the construction site.
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